
Martin, Carrie 

 
From:   Marianne Yake [mailto:marianneyake@gmail.com]  
Sent:    Wednesday, March 04, 2015 10:31 AM 
To:    Regional Clerk; Martin, Carrie 
Subject:   Special Meeting of Regional Council - OP Review 

 

Hello 

 

Please allow the Richmond Hill Naturalists an opportunity to 

speak to Regional Council at tomorrow's March 5, 2015  

9 am meeting regarding the Official Plan Review. 

 

Regards 

Marianne Yake  

Richmond Hill Naturalists 


